
 

 

1 
 

 

Summary for children and young people 

Name: More House School 
URN: SC013927 
Date of inspection: 07 Nov 2023 

Dear pupils of More House School, 
  
Thank you so much for welcoming us on our visit to your school. We had a 
fantastic time. It was great to see all the amazing things you all do during your 
time in the boarding. We were impressed with the tactical skill of the man hunt 
games you play! We were blown away with the range of clubs you all can take part 
in and how much you enjoy your evenings at More House. 
 
We believe that Ms Rositano and Mr Hetherington are excellent leaders and work 
well with all the staff in boarding to make sure you have the best possible 
experience.  
 
We found Mrs Lee is a first-rate designated safeguarding lead and she makes sure 
that the staff and governors are knowledgeable.  
 
We have suggested to Mr Hetherington and Ms Rositano that it might be useful to 
have opportunities for you to explore your identity with staff and have resources 
available to you. 
 
We think that More House School residential provision is OUTSTANDING! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mark Dawkins and Sarah Olliver [Ofsted Inspectors] 
 
P.S. Birds are real!  
 

 

 
 


